
 

  

 
      23rd November 2021 

 

Key Stage 1 Performance – The Inn-Spectors! 
 

                  Thursday 9th December 9:15am and 5:30pm 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 1 and 2 children, 
 

This year in our Nativity your child will be singing and playing an instrument. Please ask 
them to wear something smart. 
 

This year we will put on two performances of our Christmas play, one in the morning and 
one in the evening. It is vital you only attend one performance to give all parents a chance 
to watch. We are allowing a maximum of 2 tickets per family and will give out extras when 
all places have been allocated.  
 

Please complete the Google form to indicate which performance you would like to attend 
and how many places you would like. 
 

https://forms.gle/2iRMuMcDhHLAvV6x8 

 

We would like all the children to take part in all performances, this year our Year 1 children 
will be the choir and orchestra so it is important that they attend.  
 

For the evening performance, Year 2 children need to be in school at 5.00pm so there is 
time for them to get changed into their costumes. Year 1 children can arrive at 5.15pm. 
 

Please could we encourage all spectators to wear a mask and take a lateral flow test before 
attending a performance, and do not attend if you have any symptoms of Covid. In the 
event of a rise in cases we may need to do a virtual performance. We will keep you 
informed if this is the case.  
 

Thank you for your continued support,      
 

The KS1 team.        
 

 

https://forms.gle/2iRMuMcDhHLAvV6x8

